During this 2022, We continue extending our work by providing help for new identification
documents, stipend emergency programs to help our clients for groceries, to pay utilities and
help them with the rent.

Also, for some cases we provided temporary housing to trangender individuals who needed a
place to stay.

The prevention and access to PrEP is part of ending the HIV epidemic. Arianna’s Center has
done various workshops about prevention, and has given information and access to PrEP.

That’s why our Globalgiving community still has our backs by supporting our work in South
Florida and now we have extended our services and help to Puerto Rico.



Arianna’s Center is helping the Trans Latina community in Puerto Rico by supporting non
conventional ways to empower the community. In Puerto Rico, we participated in the Trans
Goofy Games, where all the LGBTQ community developed a sense of identity, access to new
opportunities and engage with their community.



We are privileged to work in a field
where our job is to leave Miami in a
better place than we found it.
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We need our voices to be heard, Arianna’s Center has met with White House Representative
Rachel Lavine who visited us in South Florida.

During this meeting we shared our developments within the Community but also the challenges
for stigma, discrimination and anti LGBTQ legislation.

We talked about the importance of empowering our community and united more than ever.




